
 

 

 
 

 
Deist Industries, Inc. Shutdown and COVID-19 Response 

March 20, 2020 
 
 
Valued Customers, Vendors, Partners and Friends, 
 
First and foremost, we hope that this message finds you well. This is a difficult and uncertain 
time, but rest assured we are here to support you.  We appreciate your business with us and 
are working diligently to continue to support our customers and also to support all of 
employees that are impacted by this unprecedented situation. 
 
As the current COVID-19 situation evolves, we would like to provide you with an update on how 
Deist Industries, Inc plans to continue supporting all of our valued partners. In accordance with 
Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf’s March 19, 2020 mandate, our production facilities have 
closed. However, as part of our commitment to keep your business in motion, certain aspects 
of our business will continue to operate.  
 

• At this time, no production is currently taking place and will not resume until the 
Governor’s office authorizes us to do so. However, all of our businesses currently have 
products available in stock to support your ongoing business needs. 
 

• Sales and customer support will continue to operate remotely and can be reached via 
direct phone lines and email. We’ve attached a contact sheet for quick reference. 
 

• At this time, we are evaluating options to continue to ship finished orders. Our team will 
be in communication with you if any changes are required in the planned shipping 
schedule to our customers. 

 
As the situation continues to develop and more information becomes available to us, we will 
continue to provide updates. 
 
 
Joe Myor 
Chief Financial Officer 
Deist Industries, Inc. 
 


